
Rev. 8/8/2025 

 

 

Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians, 
 
This handbook has been created to serve as a helpful guide for both students and parents, 
addressing many of the common questions that arise during the school year. Our goal is to 
foster a positive learning environment where policies and procedures are clearly communicated 
and understood by all. 
 
We ask that you take time to review this handbook carefully. After reading, please sign below to 
confirm that you understand its contents and are aware of our school’s policies and procedures. 
If you have more than one student attending Meadowbrook Academy, each student should also 
sign. 
 
Please return this signed page to your child’s homeroom teacher during the first week of 
school. This helps ensure that the school, parents, and students are united in working together 
to make this year the best it can be. 
 
Please note: Policies and procedures may be updated if deemed necessary by administration. 
Parents will be notified promptly whenever a change is made. 
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